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INET RECEIVED ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FOR CORPORATE SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY 
PRACTICES IN 2008 

 
 
  
(Skopje, 22.05.2009). For the second time INet has gained plaque/acknowlegement for positive 
Corporate Social Responsability practices. INet was part of the elected short list of nominates in 
category of Small and Medium Enterprises indroducing it self with the project of supporting the fight 
against youth addictions: Say YES to life and NO to drogs.  
 
In a presence of Minister of economy Mr. Fatmir Besimi, chief deputy of USA Mision, Mr. Tomas Navrati 
deputy minister of economy and other important gests and representatives of Economic Chambers and  
macedonian enterprises, guests from neighbouring countries, a ceremony for CSR best practices for 
2008 organized by National body for Corporate Social Responsibiity was confered. For the nomination 
process that occured from 16th of April till 11th of May, 33 companies had an opportunity to applay with 
52 project in total, out of which 24 small and medium enterprises with 27 project in total and 9 big 
companies that applayed with 25 project in total in different areas of corporate responsibility.  
 
 
„Drogs is serious social problem that concerns the entire community. Setting the aim of raising the 
awarenes of young generation through education and prevention, INet has decided to support this 
campaign and help the process of education. In 2008 we took part in number of iniciatives that gave as 
motivation to continue and act in all area of social responsability” – announced Nadezda Dimitrivska, 
Chief Operational Officer of INet. 
 
Five different election bodies were working on the election process, each for one category of CSR.  
During appraisal process, high level practices ware found, although still needs to be working on CSR 
areas differentiation. 
 


